
  

LRYC Shannon Fleet return of racing  2020  

Phase 3   

Under Irish Sailing’s return to sailing plan, racing with mixed households will be permitted from the 29th 

of June.   

This document is an extension of LRYC’s Return to sailing plan https://www.lryc.ie/lryc-return-to-sailing/ 

all guidelines mentioned here are in addition to those in the main plan.   

• For the purposes of contact tracing all participant’s attendance will be recorded  

•  Mixed crews are now permitted using a pod system, this means using a regular crew.  

• Boats that need to be launched by trailer shall use the foreshore one at a time, the next boat to 

launch will wait in the carpark until the slip is free.  

• Once launched, boats proceed to the ESB and Clonmacnoise jetties and keep distance from 

other rigging boats.  

• When using the north shore keep 2 meters from other crews, if this is not possible wait for the 

other crew to clear the area.  

• The PRO for the evening will perform a risk assessment of the weather conditions and crews 

that intend to sail as per other classes already sailing.   
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